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Comments: I am very much in favor of the above-mentioned project for the many reasons that you have stated in

your article of April 20, 2022.

 

 

 

My chief concern is the high wildfire threat in Ravalli County. It would seem that by doing fuel reduction, through

vegetation management, it would go a long way toward reducing this menace. By doing this, it should greatly

enhance the health of the forest, along with improving habitat for the animals who inhabit our forests.

 

 

 

My hope is that you will receive the go-ahead that you are seeking.


